
 
 
Room 11 Newsletter                  Week of Oct 21-25 

 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
I am starting to assess the students to prepare for their progress report cards. Thank you for 
sending your children to class rested and ready to go each morning. I will have a sub in the 
classroom this Friday while I do one-on-one testing with students in the hallway. We have a 
big week ahead of us!  
 
The Fifth Graders are presenting at the morning assembly tomorrow, Mon., Oct. 21. We will 
wear their color, which is purple. Please help your child to wear purple tomorrow!  
 
Also, please send your child to school with an Autumn leaf tomorrow. This week will be  
“leaf week”. We will draw it, learn the parts of a leaf (there are a few), and write a leaf poem. 
I have spoken to the students about this but I’ll need your help to make it happen!  
 
Hats off to Yoav and Lilian Leitersdorf for donating a super large pumpkin to Rm. 11. Thank 
you! The students will do some pumpkin math and science the week following leaf week.  
 
The Halloween parade on Thu., Oct. 31st will begin at 1:30 PM. We will begin to dress at 
1:10 PM in the classroom. You are more than welcome to come and help your child to 
dress. If you cannot be there, another parent or I, will help. Bring your cameras! 
 
Park School asks that your child not bring weapons to school that day as part of his/her 
costume. We appreciate your support. Also, a minimal amount or no candy is appreciated 
for lunch, snack, etc. 
 
Thank you! 
Ro  
 
Volunteers This Week 
W    Library 9:55-10:50  Sarah Einhorn 
TH   Art 9:55-10:50 (A Group) Lilian Leitersdorf 
  
On The Calendar 
Thu., Oct. 31   Halloween Parade 1:30-2:30 (1:10 begin to dress in Room 11) 
Nov. 4-15   Conferences - early 1:45 dismissal, no enrichment classes 
Mon., Nov. 11   No School – Veteran’s Day 
Nov. 18-24   Book Fair in auditorium 
Nov. 25-29   No School – Thanksgiving Week 
 
This Week’s Sight Words: as, with, his, they, at 
 


